
From:!Brian!Fischer!
Sent:!Tuesday,!September!24,!2013!7:40!AM
To:!Gronborg,!Jeffrey
Subject:!ShoreSox

Good afternoon Jeffrey

I wanted to thank you again for meeting with us on Friday at Farmington Estates and Platina's HOA. In 
regards to the ShoreSox system many of the board members and home owners were excited to hear that 
SFWMD does not require any permitting being as you said this is a maintenance issue. As you see the 
ShoreSox system is an eco-friendly erosion control device which we feel is the best application 
compared to geo-tubing and rip-rap, neither of which are eco-friendly. Once the water levels return back 
to normal on the west coast, I would like to meet with you and Steve with SWFWMD at Tiburon 
showing you 6 years of the ShoreSox installed at Tiburon. Maybe towards the end of October would be 
great. Tiburon continues to purchase this system as we have an install scheduled this week for the open-
matted technique for side hill erosion. Many of our communities are very impressed with ShoreSox, 
however they all keep asking the same questions. For example: "does this system require a permit?", "Is 
it considered a hard surface?",  or just maintenance. 
I look forward to your response. I can always be reached directly by email or my office number is
(561) 735-3732.

All of the best,

Brian Fischer 
Lake and Wetland Management, Inc. 

From: "Gronborg, Jeffrey" <jgronbor@sfwmd.gov>
Date: October 2, 2013, 12:44:02 PM EDT
To: 'Brian Fischer' <bsf8266@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: ShoreSox

Brian –
 
I enjoyed meeting you and seeing your demonstration of the Shoresox system.    The goal of the 
installation is stabilization of the existing shoreline / water interface slope and is not intended to 
correct any existing deficiencies in the overall lake bank slope (flattening any existing areas that 
are steeper than the 4:1 criteria).  There is no proposed earthwork to take place nor any changes 
to the water management system.  Therefore, installation of the Shoresox would not require a 
permit from our agency.  There is nothing in the product design or placement method that would 
be prohibited or regulated by our criteria and it would be considered maintenance.  
 
Best wishes,
 
Jeff Gronborg, P. E.
Supervising Engineer
Environmental Resource Compliance
South Florida Water Management District
Office (561) 682-6593
3301 Gun Club Road
West Palm Beach, FL 33406   www.sfwmd.gov
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